
 

 

 

 

 

 

Consent Item 

 

RE: The Wolf Café – Liquor Manufacturing License  

Department/Program: Administration  

 

Recommendation: Staff recommends the Board approve the Liquor Manufacturing License 

submitted by Robert Biribin, owner, The Wolf Café.  

 

Explanation:  The Wolf Café will begin manufacturing beer on-site. Their petition was 

presented at the February 1, 2021 Planning and Zoning Commission meeting and was approved 

by the Commission. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Submitted By: Polly Moore  

Date:  February 3, 2021 

 

 

 

 


